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To

Shri S.K. Chawla,

Special Director General(PRC)
C.P.W.D., Kendriya Sadan,
Sector 9-A, Chandigarh.

Sub:  Posting of newly promoted Office Superintendents in Northern Region- reg.
Ref: Directorate OM No. 5/9/2019-EC.IV(SC) dated 19-06-2020.
Respected Sir,

We would like to refer Directorate, CPWD’s OM cited above. vide which the
promotion orders to the post of Office Superintendents have been issued for 60 officials.
Unfortunately out of 60 officials 7 officials have already been retired from the service.
therefore, they have been deprived from any financial and other benefits due to delay in
processing of the case.

In the subject matter, it is stated that there is Covid-19 pandemic Situation
throughout the country which is directly affecting the health and also threat to life, The
guidelines for transfer on promotion has been issued by the Directorate vide OM No.
18/1/2020 ~EC-1H(A) (P09085789) dated 15/06/2020 which allow the transfer of staff to
another station in extreme exigencies. but keeping in view of the life threat in the present
pandemic situation we request your good self':-

I. Newly promoted officials may be adjusted/ posted at the station where they are
presently posted to the extent possible.

2. The person may be also be adjusted at the station by transferring the other
person -from that station whose application for transfer is pending in your
office, if any.

3. The application of officials on medical grounds for self and family or other
valid reasons may also be considered sympathetically for giving relief to the
ministerial cadre staff in the pandemic situation.

Hence, we request your good self for taking appropriate action for posting the
L1ewly promoted office superintendents in their present station itself due to the
pandemic situation.

Thanking you & With regards,

Yours sincerely,

General Secretary
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